

June 12, 2025

Clarissa Allbritton Third Federal Savings & Loan 7007 Broadway Ave Cleveland, OH 44105-1441

Dear Clarissa,

Thank you so much for your sponsorship of \$1,000 in support of our 3rd Annual Health & Safety Fair, which was held on Saturday, June 7, 2025.

More than 175 people attended, connecting with 15 organizations and discovering valuable resources for themselves and their families.

Thank you for being an essential part of this event. The community could truly feel your support, and it meant a lot to everyone who attended.

We're thankful not only for your financial support, but also for your presence at the event and your ongoing commitment to making our community strong, stable, and safe.

If you have any questions about your donation, or our programming please don't hesitate to give me a call at 216-505-5853.

Gratefully,

Becca Britton Executive Director Neighborhood Pets

This letter serves as a tax receipt for your records. Neighborhood Pets is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization with tax identification number 27-2026307. Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by IRS regulations. No goods or services, in whole or part, were received in consideration of this gift.

Gift Date: 4/9/25 Gift Amount: \$1,000 Source: Check

Ref./check num.: 40017740